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Fisher Phillips Attorney Writes on New Wave of ADA Title III
Litigation
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While case law on website accessibility under Title III of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) is

still developing, lawsuits are on the rise. In a bylined article for The Federalist Society Review,

Memphis attorney Greg Grisham explores the history of the ADA’s application to websites and how

the courts are interpreting Title III cases.

For the full article, visit The Federalist Society Review.
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